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Just a reminded to ALL associations to get their team activity logs for all teams U19 and 

under for the 2013 season. I have only received these from about 5 teams in the entire 

region. If you have any questions or concerns on how to complete these please let me 

know! Otherwise please get them to me by Friday if possible. 

 

Thank you to all U10 and under teams for their cooperation in completing the Skills 

Matrixes at the beginning and middle of the season. Most teams did both skills matrices 

and there seemed to be a lot of positive feedback this season.  

 

As well, we are still looking for a second representative for the Sport Development 

Committee for Western Region! 

 

Thank you, 

 

Erienne Beuglet 


